EAGLES

EYE EXAMS & GLASSES FOR
STUDENTS AT NO COST

On May 2nd, the Eagles Eye Mobile will visit High
Road School of Philadelphia - North Philadelphia

to provide eye exams at no-cost to students.
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" Where: High Road School of Philadelphia - North Philadelphia |
When: During School Hours on Tuesday, May 2, 2023 ,
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m Your child has been identified as needing further vision testing and it
is recommended for them to receive an eye exam on our mobile clinic.

If the eye doctor determines glasses are needed, the student will
select one pair of glasses, at no cost!

We will return to High Road during the school year to dispense the
glasses to each student.

Questions? Contact Henry Demby: I‘_ILGH R AD
267-930-3603 or Email: henry.demby@sesischools.org



